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2019 Auskick Superheroes Round 
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Summary: 

• The 2019 Auskick Superhero Round will take place 
on Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th of May 2019. 

• We Invite all Auskick Centres to participate in the 
day! 

• All participants, including coaches, parents, 
coordinators and especially the players are invited 
to dress up as their favourite superhero! 

• At the 2019 Auskick Gala Days, we will be 
fundraising for this great charity. 

Action: 

• Send this information to your Auskick 
members. 

• Please encourage all members within your 
Centre to participate. 
 

 
 
 
That's right! Time to get in shape, the Auskick Superhero Round is on its way! The event will 
take place across the weekend of the 18th and 19th of May. 

The plan for the round is for all participants, including coaches, parents, coordinators and 
especially the players to dress up as their favourite superhero for their Auskick session on the 
18th or 19th of May. 

This weekend offers clubs a wonderful opportunity to show their support for the Super Kids 
Superheros Movement and Kids Cancer Project. Please take a moment to look at the three 
relevant links below:  

• https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GPuVZJnXewA 

• www.superkidssuperheros.com.au 

• www.thekidscancerproject.org.au/home 
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This round is all about the kids having a great time and showing our support for the 
Projects. At the West Perth, Claremont and Subiaco Auskick Gala Days, the Kids Cancer 
Project will be supplying donations tins for each of our Centres to use across the day. 
 
Thanks everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 


